
Kia ora koutou!       
 
Fun Run, Ned Show and now Cross Country all done.  Wow!  What a busy 
term it’s been so far.  There’s still a number of things to happen at KPS    
before the end of this term including a visiting performer from Duffy Books in 
Homes.  
 
Only a few more weeks to go before all our winter sports codes are finished 
for another season.  A special thank you to all our coaches, managers and 
supporters this year.  You have all helped our children develop their        
individual skills as well as their ability to work as part of a team.  These are 
all very necessary skills to succeed in life.  Whether our children won or lost, 
they learnt in a positive and supportive environment.  Thank you all for    
making this possible. 
 
Finally this week, stay warm and dry out there.  The flu and other bugs have 
certainly been active this winter.  I’ve just got my second head-cold for the 
year and am not enjoying it much.  Hopefully it will be gone by the weekend. 
Stay safe everyone! 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

  
 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 30th August 2018 (Term 3, Week 6) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 19: 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa. Ngā mihi nui ki a koutou katoa. 
 
In ruma tekau ma iwa we have incorporated programmes that students have really enjoyed such as the ‘KA PAI 
KAI’ programme which has provided a healthy and nutritious lunch from Te Hiku Hauora and Lisa Dean was the  
Korikori-A-Iwi Kaimahi.  ‘UP2PACE’ a new Health and PE programme Derek Ashley is running out of Te Runanga o Te 
Rarawa and ‘Cross Fit’ which is a programme that Kohatu Fit Kaitaia run.   Other learning that we have integrated is 
Kapa Haka, pāngarau and new reading resources; ‘Key Comprehension Series.’  These are set as a daily reading task.   
 
We have written speeches based on Tangata Rongonui (Idols) in the students personal lives, we also created     
posters for the ‘Teachers Strike’ as well as many other learning activities.  We still have an up-coming trip to    
Waitangi which will incorporate technology. 
 
Finally, we would like to welcome Matua Damian Rice into our kura.  He is supporting a number of our children in 
class and out in the playground. 

Nau mai haere mai Matua Damian 
 
 

 
 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 

Page 4 

 
 

This advertising space is available to a local 
business who wishes to utilise this service. 

 
If you are keen to take up this opportunity, 
please contact Mrs Sharon Patrick at our 

school office. 
 

Ph: 09 4080228 
Email: accounts@kaitaiaprimary.school.nz 

 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Tuesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. 
This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach 
them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 9.45am in our  school Hall for  Term 3 

Throughout Term 3 iMOKO check ups (Whaea Tara and Whaea Alice) in our school    
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all       children. 

7 September Peria Cross Country pp = 10th Sept 

10 September Room 19 trip to Waitangi Museum 

11 September Waitangi Museum staff visit Room 19 

18 September Y5 and 6 Speech Finals 

20 September Keeping Ourselves Safe Parent/Caregiver meeting - Rm 1 at 3.30pm 

25 September Mini-Hockey tournament @ Taipa (Y5 & 6) pp = 27 Sept 

26 September BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolises our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 

 

Scholastic Book Orders – Term 3 issue 5 
Book orders are due on 6th of September.   This is a wonderful          
opportunity to buy good quality books at a very reasonable price.    
The ‘Book Club Loop” is an online ordering and payment for parents.  

Please follow the prompts for KPS.  You can access LOOP at 

mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz    

 
   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Kaitaia  School is supporting Daffodil Day on Friday the 31 August.  
There will be  a mufti day that Friday and  tamariki can  dress up in 

‘yellow’.  There will be a price for the best dressed on the day.  All 
tamariki in mufti need to koha a gold coin.  
The school lunch order that day will be $5.00 and 
$1.00 will go to the Cancer Society.   Please Give   
Generously.                                                       
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

Saturday Netball News: 
A big congratulations to both of our Year 5-6 Netball teams who 

placed second in their divisions for the Saturday Mangonui       
Netball Supplementary rounds.  You make us all very proud.       

Ka pai! 
 

Division 1 Winners: Pirates A Runners up:  KPS Manawa 
Division 2 Winners Pirates B Runners up:  KPS Legends 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

 

MANAWA AWARDS 
 
Well done to our Manawa award 
recipients last week.  Great to see 
lots of kids out there doing good 
for others because they want to, 
not because they were told. 
 
Ka pai koutou! 


